
 

 

 

 

 

  Practicing spellings. T 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 

 
We have a fantastic team of staff working across Early Years. 

In Reception you will see: Miss Brooks (Class Teacher and EYFS Lead), Mrs Green, Mrs Bailey and Miss Hannant. 

In Nursery you will see: Miss Cooper (Class Teacher), Miss Daniels, Mrs Phair and Mrs Michorczyk. 

 
 

Dates for the diary: 

 
Anti-bullying Week: On Tuesday 
12th November children are 
invited to come to school wearing 
odd socks to celebrate 
individuality and to represent that 
we are all different and unique. 
 
Children in Need: 
Friday 15th November 
The children are invited to come 
into nursery wearing non-uniform. 
 
School Photos: 
Thursday 21st November 
 
 
 

 

Learning 
 
During this half term the children’s learning will be focused 
around the theme of ‘Celebrations’. We will be discussing what 
celebrations are and the children will be encouraged to share 
their own experiences of celebrations that they have 
participated in. We will be discussing Bonfire Night and the 
children will also be finding about the Hindu festival of light – 
Diwali, which will involve making their own Diva lamps as well 
as creating Rangoli patterns, developing their understanding 
that there are people of different faiths within our school 
community. 
 
In RE the children will be celebrating advent, learning that this is 
a time to get ready for Christmas. The Christmas story will be 
shared with the children and we will discuss that God sent Jesus 
to love us all. 
 
Further details of class learning will be posted on Tapestry. 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

Library books – the children are invited to 
take school library books home for you to 
share together. Sharing books is a great way 
to develop children’s speaking and listening 
skills. The nursery library books are located in 
the nursery cloakroom area just inside the 
door and you are invited to sign in and out 
library books as you wish.  
 
Polite reminder – please ensure that all of 
the children’s clothing/bags/wellies/water 
bottles have their name written clearly on 
them so that we can ensure items are 
returned to their correct owner. 
 

 
 


